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ASHHRA Introduces HealthcareSource New-to-the-Profession
ASHHRA Annual Conference Grant

CHICAGO and WOBURN, Mass. (April 12, 2010) — The American Society for Healthcare Human
Resources Administration (ASHHRA), a personal membership group of the American Hospital
Association (AHA), and HealthcareSource’, the leading provider of talent management solutions
for the health care industry, today announced a partnership to provide financial support to
human resources practitioners who are new in their careers.

To prepare the next generation of HR leaders for the challenges they’ll face in the health care
industry, ASHHRA and HealthcareSource have joined together to offer a grant to New-to-the-
Profession human resources practitioners who have worked in the field for less than five years.
The HealthcareSource New-to-the-Profession ASHHRA Annual Conference Grant will be used to
offset the expenses incurred by recipients as they attend the ASHHRA 46" Annual Conference
& Exposition in Tampa, Fla., Sept. 25— 28, 2010. Grant recipients not only have the
opportunity to raise their knowledge through the learning platform, they can also network with
senior level HR leaders and expand their network of industry contacts.

“This is the first time ASHHRA has been able to extend a helping hand exclusively to the
younger population of human resources professionals,” said ASHHRA Executive Director
Stephanie Drake. “As baby boomers transition into retirement over the next five years or so,
ASHHRA and HealthcareSource want to ensure that the industry has the most talented
professionals who can maintain the high standards of quality and patient safety required in our
nation’s hospitals and health care facilities.”

“As a leading provider of talent management software for health care providers, we work with
thousands of HR professionals and deeply understand the challenges and demands of the
profession,” said Peter Segall, chief executive officer, HealthcareSource. “This partnership and
resulting grant is our way to give back and support tomorrow’s generation of health care HR
leaders.”

To apply for the ASHHRA HealthcareSource New-to-the-Profession Grant, visit www.ashhra.org
or contact Jamie Macander at 312-422-3729.




About ASHHRA

Founded in 1964, ASHHRA is the leading voice for HR professionals in health care—linking
people and organizations to leadership practices, best practices to patient outcomes, and
outcomes to business results. ASHHRA has approximately 3300 members and 46 affiliated
chapters across the U.S. For more information about ASHHRA, visit www.ashhra.org.

About HealthcareSource

With more than 1,000 hospital customers, HealthcareSource is the leader in talent
management for the health care industry. Through its software-as-a-service solutions,
HealthcareSource helps hospitals acquire, develop, and retain the best workforce possible in
order to maximize the quality and efficiency of patient care. The company’s talent management
solutions include performance management, onboarding, applicant tracking, and a leading
healthcare job board. A private corporation, HealthcareSource focuses exclusively on the health
care industry and consistently earns high marks for client satisfaction and retention. To learn
more, please visit www.healthcaresource.com or call (800) 869-5200.
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